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30 May 2023                                                
 
 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
PREMIER’S SPELLING BEE SCHOOL FINAL 
 
You child_________________________________ has been selected from our stage semi-finals to  

partake in our school Premier’s Spelling Bee final to be held at school on Thursday 6 June 2023 from 
11.40am in the hall.  

The school final is an elimination. The final will determine one finalist from Stage 2 (Junior) and one 
finalist from Stage 3 (Senior) who will go forward to represent our school at the Regional Spelling Bee 
competition to be held in Term 3 Weeks 4 and 5 (date to be confirmed). 

All school finalists have been given a hard copy of their annotated word list. These word lists will only 
be used at the school final. At the Regional and State Spelling Bee finals, students will be given 
unseen words. 

 

 
Kind Regards, 
 
 
Mrs Isabelle Eudale 
GVPS NSW Premier’s Spelling Bee Co-ordinator 
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